
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

SUBLETTE, KS                                     FEBRUARY 2, 2015
  

The Governing Body of the City of Sublette, Kansas met in regular session at City Hall at 
7:00 p.m. with Mayor Jery Bailey presiding and the following members of the City 
Council present:  Lawrence Hoerman, James Barber, Leon Birney and Tom Stoppel.  
Also present were City Attorney Lynn Koehn, Sheriff Troy Briggs, City Superintendent 
Daylen Elsey, Fire Chief Alan Miller, Zoning Administrator Jarrod Weeks and City Clerk 
Jeannie Trigg. 
 
Mayor Bailey opened with a prayer.
 
The minutes of the last regular meeting and special meeting were approved as distributed 
with a motion by Councilmember Hoerman, seconded by Councilmember Birney.  The 
motion carried 4-0.

Sheriff Briggs gave the monthly law enforcement report for the City.

Fire Chief Alan Miller discussed fire runs.  He reported on arrival of the new fire truck. 

Superintendent Elsey gave the monthly water report.  He requested continuing for 
another year the contract with Mayer to rehabilitate manholes.  A motion was made by 
Councilmember Hoerman, seconded by Councilmember Birney to renew the contract 
with Mayer for a year.  The motion carried 4-0.   He asked for permission for Royce 
Williams and himself to attend the Kansas Rural Water Conference in Wichita on March 
24th-26th.  A motion was made by  Councilmember Barber, seconded by Councilmember Birney 
to allow Daylen and Royce to attend the Water Conference.  The motion carried 4-0.  He 
discussed the need for trash receptacles at the park and on Inman Street.  He asked for 
permission to buy a post hole digger and rock bucket at  an auction.  A motion was made by 
Councilmember Stoppel, seconded by  Councilmember Hoerman to allow the purchase of a post 
hole digger and rock bucket not to exceed 75% of new price on those items. The motion carried 
4-0.

Zoning Administrator Jarrod Weeks reported on zoning.  He discussed status on ongoing 
issues.

City Clerk Trigg discussed with the Council the swimming pool manager position.  The 
Council asked Trigg to run an ad for a pool manager in the Monitor Chief for two weeks.



Councilmember Hoerman and Fire Chief Miller discussed Lockport Township/City fire 
department contract.
A motion was made by Councilmember Hoerman, seconded by Councilmember Stoppel 
to approve and allow payment of the bills  as distributed.  The motion carried 4-0, with 
Councilmember Barber abstaining from Barber Sales and Repairs.

Councilmember Stoppel made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Councilmember Birney.  
The motion carried 4-0.

                                                                                                    CITY CLERK 
 

                                                                                                              JEANNIE S. TRIGG


